Danny and Darleen Whetstone

Serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086
DannyWhetstone@wwntbm.com



July 2007

Dear Pastor,

Darleen and I are grateful for you standing with us in prayer and giving for another month. We are privileged to be co-laborers with so many of the Lord's people.

We had a blessed time in Edinburg, Virginia, last month. Our annual Family Fellowship Week centered around the theme of being servants. We are truly honored by our Lord to serve Him and others. Thank you for praying for the conference, and I trust that you will continue to pray for results in each of our lives as a result of the things we heard.

I just returned from Lancaster, California. Lancaster Baptist Church held an annual Leadership Conference. We had a display for the mission during the conference in an effort to introduce the ministry to other pastor's. Pray with us that the Lord will bless the effort. Lancaster Baptist Church is the home of West Coast Baptist College. The Lord willing we will do the same at the North Valley Baptist Church in Santa Clara, California, in September. They have a pastor's school at that time. North Valley is the home of Golden State Baptist College.

I will get a letter to you next month if possible, but it might be the end of September. The Lord willing we will be in Singapore, China, and in the Western United States from August 2nd until September 14th. We count on you praying for us as we travel and preach. As soon as we return I will report to you on the trip.

Thank you again for your faithful support. I pray that the Lord will bless your service for His glory and praise.

In His Service,

Danny A. Whetstone